
COUNCIL MEETING

December 12, 2006
The meeting was opened with a study of Psalm 93. Present were Pastor Crown, Ray Weikal, Shawn Leonard, Eric Krugler, Rudy Schroeter, Vicar Schuldheisz, Steve Cwirla, Jim Bartlett, and Stephanie Newland.
Minutes from last month’s Council meeting were read and accepted.

Old Business
· The Kitchen Committee met. Burt feels that next Voters meeting can be a congregational meeting to decide whether to go forward with the kitchen project.
· The Council recommends that a summary of the proposal should be distributed to the congregation before the meeting.

· The Stewardship committee was assigned the task of nominating officers for the May elections.

Pastor
· Divine service #3 from LSB will be used the next 3 Sundays.

· The Voters need to vote at their next meeting on nominations for Synod president and vice president.

· Magda Hecht will begin catechism. Karen Gurske is finishing her first year of catechism. The Chuter twins will begin catechism before May.

· Cameron McKenzie will transfer to Trinity.
· ~12 people attended the last Sunday evening Bible study at Stanford.

· Final editing of the Barnabas Fund brochure is almost complete.

· The stewardship Bible study in January will be on tithing.

· The congregation should consider making a Reformation offering to the District.

· Pastor and the Elders will be working on the 2007/2008 vicarage application.

· Almy, the paraments manufacturer, says they are booked thru June.

· Pastor encourages the congregation to do a better job cleaning the common areas (kitchen, office, etc.) after events.
Vicar
· Stanford ministry is going well.
· Trinity’s college students will be given CARE packages.
Elders
· The procession cross will be moved to the other side of the church.
· LSB use will most likely be presented at a special congregation meeting in February.
· Shawn Reardon is almost finished with the Luther Rose project.
Missions and Evangelism
· The Board spent $90 on Palo Alto Weekly Ads with a URL. 4 hits so far.
· Hotel de Zinc starts on January 2nd.
Maintenance

· Some of the seams on the copper gutters have split.
· New paper towel racks have been installed.
Campus Ministry
· The McPherrin’s are hosting a New Year’s party for the Youth Group.
· The Youth Group will prepare dinner for Hotel de Zinc one night in January.
Meeting adjourned at 9:10pm
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